
Attention Contractors and Homeowners!!! 

Effective Immediately 

The Town Offices are Closed to the Public BUT 

we are still working and issuing Permits!!! 

Permit Applications and the fee schedule is 

available online @ The Town of Newington  

Call 436-7640 to speak with Inspector Kelley 

06:30am to 4:30pm Monday thru Thursday 

If I don’t answer don’t leave a message but 

Email me at kkelley@townofnewingtonnh.com 

with your needs and I will get back to you. 

You can mail your permits and fees to: 

Town of Newington  Or put them in the  

205 Nimble Hill Rd  Town Clerks box out  

Newington, NH 03801       front 

Inspections are being evaluated at this time on how and when they will 

be done-PLEASE LET US KNOW IF YOU OR ANYONE IS SICK OR FEELING 

ILL AND WE WILL RESCHEDULE AT A LATER DATE-THANK YOU. 
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